
Enviros  give  Calif.  mixed
marks for drought management
By Matt Stevens, Los Angeles Times

More than four years into a drought, California’s efforts to
manage the crisis have produced mixed results, according to a
report card issued Monday by a leading environmental nonprofit
organization.

The  state  received  high  marks  from  the  Natural  Resources
Defense Council for its urban conservation and water recycling
but performed poorly in areas such as stormwater capture and
restoring the San Francisco Bay Delta.

“The  state  is  making  decent  strides  in  some  areas,  while
completely  falling  down  on  the  job  in  others,”  said  Kate
Poole, the report card’s lead author and senior attorney for
the council’s water program. “The bottom line is that we can
take  steps  to  create  enough  water  for  the  residential,
business  and  agricultural  needs  of  California,  while
protecting the healthy environment that Californians deserve.”

The council used a point system to issue the state letter
grades  across  five  categories.  Each  category,  they  said,
represents  a  strategy  the  state  can  use  to  “achieve  a
sustainable  and  drought-resilient  water  future.”  The  group
gave California a B, B-minus, two Ds and an F.
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